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June 17, 1952

Mr Antonio Dias Ferras Napoles Neto
Praca Cel, Fernando Prestes

110 Sac Paulo

Sao Paulo, Brazil

Dearlir. Hapoles Neto:

I am happy to inform you that, upon the recommenda-
tion of the Institute of International Education, you will
receive the award described in the attached statement.

The staff of the Institute joins me in extending
heartiest congratulations. T hope that you will have a happy
and profitable year in the United States of America,

Sincerely yours,

e Mol

Kenneth Holland
President

Enclosures
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T0; lr. Antonio Dias Ferraz NAPOLES Neto
Praca Cel, Fermando Prestes
110, Sao Paule
Sao Paulo, Brazil

This is to notify you that you have been accepted as a participant in
the Exchange-Visitor Program of the Institute of International Education under
the United States Information and Educational Exchange Act of 1948 (P.L. 402,
80th Congress). The serial number assigned to the program of the Institute
of International Education is P-6.

In order to obtain a visa under this program, you should present this
notification to the United States consul in your country, and to the Immigration
and Neturalization Service officer at the port of entry into the United States.
You should inform the consul and the Immigration officer that your proposed stay
is for the period of ._.ong yea¥. .. . . . .,

The Institute of International Education in issuing this certificate
assumes certain responsibilities in relation to your stay in the United States,
and it is important that you keep in close touch with us while you are in this
country.

You are expected to conform to all pertingfit regulations of the
Immigration and Naturalization Service during your stay in the United States.

Kenneth*Bolland
President



